September 20, 2022

H.E. Antdnio Gutetres _
Secretary-General United Nations
New York, NY 10017 USA

Dear Mr. Secretary-General,

This letter exhibits Juniper Network’s continued support for the UN Global Compact. We stay committed
to the Compact and the Ten Principles on human rights, labor, environment, and anti-corruption.

Our Corporate Social Responsibility Report explains how we strove to implement the Ten Principles
during our last reporting period. The Report communicates the progress we have made against each
principle and directs you to where we have measured that progress, whether qualitatively or
quantitatively, in the GRI Content Index in the back of the Report.

We look forward to communicating our progress again next year according to the Compact’s new
reporting framework. '

Sincerely,
//?/f

Rob"Mobassaly @_/

Senior Vice President and General Counsel
Juniper Networks
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